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Sample Bespoke Autoresponder Emails   
============================== 

 
The product is a fictitious Indoor Rowing Machine called the MegaFlex. 
  
 
Frank Edwards - Rowing Machine AR#1 
 
Subject: You don't need Aliens to look and feel 
younger... 
 
Hi [First Name], it's [Your Name] from [Your URL] with 
a late night realisation... 
 
Two nights ago I was up late watching TV. 
 
And you know how sometimes with all those channels 
there just doesn't seem to be anything worth watching? 
 
Well, I decided to rummage through my stack of trusty 
DVD movies for some sure fire entertainment. 
 
As I flipped and shuffled the cases, I came across an 
old favourite I hadn't watched in a long time... 
Cocoon. 
 
I instantly smiled as I remembered the storyline... 
 
How three elderly men, residents of a retirement home, 
stumble across a secret indoor swimming pool on a 
nearby property. 
 
They have great fun swimming, splashing and goofing 
around in the water.  So much so, they kind of feel 
energised and youthful again. 
 
But what they don't know is - the pool is really a 
holding tank for Alien Cocoons - filled with a 
mysterious life-force energy. 
 
And it isn't long before others notice the change in 
the men's appearance and zest for life. 
 
It's a great, heart-warming story. 
 
So much so, I started to wonder exactly what this 
life-force was? 
 
Was it some kind of liquid that seeped into your body 
through your skin?  And what did it do once inside you? 
Did it alter your body cell structure in some strange 
way? 
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The thing is: I just don't know. 
 
But what I do know is, there's an easy way to tap into 
your own 'life-force' WITHOUT the help of Aliens. 
 
Oh yes.  Just think... 
 
Wouldn't it be amazing if you had your very own 
Alien-free way to feel better - have more energy like 
you used to have before - and look a lot healthier? 
 
Well here's the good news... 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
The quickest and easiest way to get your own 
'life-force' working in your body is using the MegaFlex 
Indoor Rower. 
 
A daily workout of only 20-minutes on the MegaFlex gets 
life-energising blood flowing freely around every vein 
and artery in your body. 
 
Not only that, a rowing workout recharges your body's 
cells, slowing down the ageing process.  And that's a 
good thing isn't it! 
 
Plus, you'll find your zest for life shoots through the 
roof. 
 
And deep down, aren't these the things you REALLY want? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
You can get started with the MegaFlex Indoor Rower at an 
amazing offer price by zipping over to the website now. 
 
See the thing is, there's only 10 being offered at this 
low price to really sharp people who want to 
control their own 'life-force' - and not rely on Cocoons 
or Aliens! 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
Well, that's me done... just off now for my daily 
MegaFlex workout. 
 
Frank 
 
P.S. Jeepers! With all that talk about Aliens, I almost 
forgot to tell you - with your MegaFlex Indoor Rower 
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you also get a complete training planner and 
instructional DVD. 
 
It's all easy to understand with workout routines laid 
out for Beginner, Intermediate and Advanced Rowers. 
 
So if I were you, I'd jump on this one real quick. 
 
Does it get any easier than this to slow down the ageing 
process? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
********************************************* 
Frank Edwards - Rowing Machine AR#2 
 
Subject: Run Hamster run! 
 
Hi [First Name], it's [Your Name] here from [Your URL] 
and I can't stop chuckling over this... 
 
You see, my Grandson has a pet hamster called Cosmo. 
And Cosmo is a real little bundle of furry fun. 
 
All day, everyday - Cosmo goes about his daily routine 
of eating, sleeping and running.  And when I say 
running - I mean running a near Marathon in the little 
wheel in his cage. 
 
Cosmo gets into that thing and away he goes, running 
his little heart out, non-stop for hours. 
 
My Grandson says Cosmo must be the fittest Hamster in 
the whole world and is probably trying to get his leg 
muscles as big as a body builder's! 
 
Well I don't know about the biggest leg muscles, but 
Cosmo certainly seems to be very happy with HIS home 
workout routine. 
 
And Cosmo, in a weird sort of way, could have the 
answer to a problem faced by a lot of people. 
 
I started thinking about what you'd need to have in 
place for a good exercise routine of your own - 
especially if you don't like going to a Gym and would 
rather workout at home. 
 
After all, not everyone has the time, money and 
opportunity to travel down town to the local Gym do 
they? 
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So a home workout would be a great option for you to 
stay in shape, if you can find a fast, efficient way of 
doing it, right? 
 
Well, help is at hand.  I have the IDEAL answer to your 
problem... 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
One of the best home workout systems you can get is the 
MegaFlex Indoor Rower. 
 
Its beauty lies in the way it gives you an all-over, 
energising workout, without going to a Gym. 
 
The MegaFlex achieves this because its new, 
state-of-the-art, flywheel technology gives your body's 
cardio-vascular system the same workout as Olympic 
Oarsmen - without leaving your home! 
 
It's so quick and easy to set up - it simply clips 
together in ONE single action - and takes up hardly 
any room in your bedroom, garage or basement workout 
area. 
 
And to top it all off, there's an easy to read workout 
planner and instructional DVD. 
 
How cool does that sound?  That solves a lot of 
problems, yes? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
Now here's the thing:  If you're really quick, you can 
bag a MegaFlex Indoor Rower right now at a great 
promotional price. 
 
Take a look on the site and read the testimonials sent 
in by other satisfied home workout people just like 
you. 
 
Better hurry though, because this great home workout 
investment won't be around much longer at this price. 
About another 2 days tops.  Then there WILL be a price 
hike. 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
Now I'm off to snap my MegaFlex together in the next 
room - and try to beat Cosmo at his own game. 
 
Who would a thunk it... a home workout lesson from a 
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Hamster! 
 
Frank 
 
P.S.  Oh, before I go head-to-head with Cosmo, did I 
tell you about the great money saver on shipping? 
 
Ready for this... there's nothing to pay!  It's true, 
if you order your MegaFlex in the next 48 hours, you 
don't pay a cent for shipping.  It's TOTALLY FREE! 
 
So what are you waiting for? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
********************************************  
 
Frank Edwards - Rowing Machine AR#3 
 
Subject: I adore her smooth, sleek lines... 
 
Hi [First Name], it's [Your Name] here from [Your URL] 
and WOW! am I pumped... 
 
Here's why... 
 
I've just seen my very first Rolls Royce Phantom car up 
close! 
 
And it was a beauty. 
 
I was out walking and this four-wheeled vision of 
sophistication came purring down the road toward me.  I 
wanted it as soon as I saw it. 
 
See, the village where I live is a bit off the beaten 
track.  We don't have an area where lots of 
millionaires live or anything like that.  So to see a 
Rolls Royce Phantom glide by is an EVENT I can tell 
you! 
 
I just had to admire the exquisite detail and drool as 
it cruised by with hardly a whisper. 
 
The highly polished aluminium wheels, gleaming paint 
job and the smooth, sleek lines of the Silver Lady 
stopped me dead in my tracks. 
 
There's no doubt about it, a smooth, sleek, well 
defined body will always get you noticed. 
 
And it's not too different from how we view our own 
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bodies is it? 
 
Let's face it: Everyone would secretly love nice toned, 
lean and well defined muscles. 
 
Now if you do manage to get those chiselled lines and 
awesome six-pack, how do you keep it? 
 
Well my friend, it's easier than you think... 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
See, what a LOT of top athletes, sports people and 
fitness conscious celebrities use to stay in shape is 
the MegaFlex Indoor Rower. 
 
The reason the MegaFlex should be your training aid of 
choice, is because of its ability to get blood, water 
and bodily nutrients to the skin - WITHOUT shocking 
your system. 
 
And because your skin has to have these things to stay 
smooth, clear and radiant, it needs a steadily 
delivered amount.  And the best thing to quickly and 
easily deliver the goods like this is the MegaFlex 
Rower. 
 
When you workout with the MegaFlex you know your whole 
body is getting the best, natural beauty product 
delivery system ever built.  Fed Ex couldn't even 
compete. 
 
So could you ask for anything better? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
Now's the best time to get started with your own body 
care delivery system, because the MegaFlex is at a 
great price at the moment. 
 
Skip over to the site and order right away, while it's 
fresh in your mind - and before anything else crops up. 
 
When this consignment's gone - it's gone. 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
Look, if you want to look as smooth, sleek and adorable 
as a Rolls Royce, then grab your MegaFlex right away. 
 
Frank 
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P.S. One last thing, the BONUS MegaFlex instructional 
DVD and workout planner have complete sections 
dedicated to muscle tone, skin care tips and how to 
keep your body's nutrients at tip-top levels. 
 
Which one of those could make you feel better? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
 
************************************  
 
Frank Edwards - Rowing Machine AR#4 
 
Subject: Row yourself young again... 
 
Hi [First Name], it's [Your Name] here from [Your URL] 
with a question for you... 
 
Would you like to feel younger than you are now? 
 
If you're anything like me, then I'm sure the answer 
would be YES! 
 
So why am I asking this question anyway? 
 
Well, I've just got back from the movies where I saw 
one of Brad Pitt's best films: The Curious Case of 
Benjamin Button. 
 
If you haven't seen it yet, (and without giving too 
much away) it's about the life of Benjamin Button, who 
was born 80 + years old and lived his life backwards! 
 
As I watched the film I wondered what it would be like 
to be Benjamin Button?  What it would be like to have a 
body that got younger and stronger as you grew older? 
And if there was any way you could do the same thing - 
right now - today? 
 
Well, there's no way I know of to turn yourself into 
Benjamin Button, or any way to age backwards. 
 
But there's something you can do to make yourself feel 
and look a lot younger... 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
I'm talking about working out with an Indoor Rowing 
system called the MegaFlex. 
 
The MegaFlex has a flywheel resistance system, 
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specially designed to give all your body muscle groups 
the maximum workout. 
 
This is important, because users just like you have 
said how much fitter they feel using it after only a 
few days. 
 
It's a cinch to quickly and easily snap together and 
put away again whether you're exercising in a home gym, 
basement or bedroom. 
 
What more could you need to feel fitter and look 
better? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
This really is a no-brainer.  The MegaFlex Rower is 
available now and selling fast.  Surf over to the site 
and scoop up your ticket to a leaner, fitter and 
younger looking body. 
 
By clicking and ordering through this link, you'll also 
get a FREE bonus wall chart, instruction manual and 
workout DVD. 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
Although it wasn't around to help Benjamin Button, YOU 
can use the MegaFlex through your entire life, no 
matter which direction you live it. 
 
Frank 
 
P.S. I just had a great idea!  If you order a MegaFlex 
Indoor Rower in the next 24-hours, I'll throw in a FREE 
movie on DVD. 
 
How about... The Curious Case of Benjamin Button.  The 
clock is ticking... tick, tock, tick, tock... 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
 
*******************************************  
 
Frank Edwards - Rowing Machine AR#5 
 
Subject: How to beat a bully... 
 
Hi [First Name], it's [Your Name] here from [Your URL] 
and I'm reminded of my school-days by a story I read in 
the paper today... 
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It's about school bullying - and how it's on the 
increase in some schools, but in others they're trying 
new methods to stamp it out. 
 
Anyway, it reminded me of the day at school when the 
skinniest kid in our class, beat the school bully! 
 
The skinny kid was called Larry.  And Larry was thin. 
Now when I say thin, I mean he was pencil thin.  If 
Larry stood sideways he looked invisible. 
 
One fateful day the school bully decided to take a pop 
at Larry.  He came over all aggressive and abusive, 
throwing insults at Larry for NO reason at all. 
 
Then he made a BIG mistake.  He slapped Larry across 
the head. 
 
Larry stumbled a bit, looked up... and... KA-POW! he 
burst into action! 
 
In a matter of a few seconds, Larry launched a 
lightning quick flurry of punches, slaps and 
back-handers that shocked everyone who saw it. He was 
all over the bully like a rash. 
 
And after the bully slunk away, with his tail between 
his legs and the laughter of the gathered crowd ringing 
in his ears, Larry was hailed a hero.  No-one took a 
pop at Larry after that. 
 
Later, when me and my buddies talked about it, we 
realised the reason Larry beat the guy was because he 
was so quick and agile. 
 
Now that lesson from years ago got me thinking about 
the best way to improve speed and agility. 
 
After all, we all know our bodies get a less flexible 
as we get older, don't we? 
 
So wouldn't it be great if you could easily maintain 
your speed, flexibility and endurance no matter what 
age you were right now? 
 
Well, the best way I've found is... 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
Indoor Rowing Systems.  And especially the MegaFlex 
Indoor Rower. 
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Using a unique flywheel resistance system the MegaFlex 
is designed to give you a workout that's low impact and 
puts no shock stresses on your tendons, muscles and 
ligaments. 
 
The benefit of this approach is, it keeps all your 
joints and muscle groups loose, relaxed and elastic. 
So your speed and agility are maintained and even 
improved. 
 
And let's face it, who wouldn't want to stay as free 
and loose as possible? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
The MegaFlex Indoor Rower is on the market for a short 
time at a knock down price while stocks last.  If I were 
you, I'd be winging my way over to seize this 
opportunity with both hands. 
 
Not only do you get the Rower - you also get reduced 
shipping fees and a whole host of FREE workout clothing 
- tee shirts, shorts and hats.  Gotta be an unbeatable 
offer while stocks last! 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
Listen: You really should dive in and snap up this 
offer.  Because if you don't try to keep yourself as 
flexible as possible... and you accidentally bump into 
Larry... don't say I didn't try to help ya! 
 
Frank 
 
P.S.  And there's something else you should know.  The 
food you eat can have a big impact on muscle and joint 
mobility.  So the guys over at MegaFlex have added a 
fantastic diet and nutrition guide as a FREE bonus. 
 
It covers every food source proved to help maintain 
joint, ligament and muscle flexibility. 
 
That's got to be a great offer, yes? 
 
< PRODUCT LINK HERE> 
 
*************************** 
 


